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CABE BA CKGROUND 

Order No. 24041, issued on January 28, 1991 ordered an 
investigation into misbilling of customers by Southern Bell 
Telephone and Telegraph Company (Southern Bell or the Company). 
The Commission approved the Stipulation Agreement between the 
Office of Public Counsel and Southern Bell and the Implementation 
Agreement for Portions of the Unspecified Rate Reductions at the 
January 18, 1994 Agenda Conference. The purpose of this 
recommendation is to revisit the weekly reporting requirement of 
Order No. 24041. 
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DIBCU SBION OF I88 DEB 

IBBUE 1 : Should the weekly reporting requirements of Order No. 
24041 be rescinded? 

ION: Yes. The weekly reporting requirements of Order 
No. 24041 should be rescinded. 

-& B - Order No. 24041, issued January 20, 1991 contained 
the following verbiage : I#... In the furtherance of this 
investigation, Southern Bell shall provide the Commission with a 
weekly report, reflecting the number and amount of refunds made to 
customers who did not subscribe to any of the services at issue 
here. This report shall be broken down by: the amount of the 
refund per customer, customer location (exchange), services 
removed/refunded, and duration of period for which refund was 
applied ...I' The report contains several other requirements. 

The reporting requirement should be rescinded as this docket 
(900960-TL) was closed with approval of the Stipulation and 
Implementation Agreement between the Office of Public Counsel, 
Southern Bell and other intervenors. 
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I88UE 2: Should Docket NO. 900960-TL remain closed? 

Yes. Docket No. 900960-TL should remain closed. 

The docket should remain closed. This 
recommendation merely rescinds the weekly reporting requirement of 
Order No. 24041. 
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